
May 1, 2021 
 
CDPHE – Water Quality Control Division 
WQCD-B2-CWE 
4300 Cherry Creek Drive South 
Denver, CO 80246-1530 
 
Attn: Andrea Nestler 
 
Hi Andrea, 
 
Enclosed are the paper versions of the annual reports and DMRs required for the following permits: 
COG-502111, COG-502112 and COG-502113. All three permits are currently being updated to comply 
with efile requirements that became mandatory December 2020. Paper reports are enclosed to comply 
with data reporting for the periods enclosed. Not sure if the efiling will be redundant but need to set it 
up for future reports. I’ll call your office during business hours for questions. 
 
COG-502111, the Ace in the Hole lode claim and COG-502112, the Godsend lode claim are under final 
reclamation and waiting for final inspection by CDRMS before permits can be closed out. Final grading 
and reseeding for these two sites occurred in 2017. No mining activities have occurred at these two sites 
during 2018-2020. 
 
COG-502113, the Agnus Dei lode claim, is still an active mining permit, (limited permit for 180 days per 
year.) The site was only accessed a couple of times during the 2020 season for covid and other reasons. 
DMRs state no samples taken as there were no active runoff events during our visits to the site. 
 
I will be working with you to comply with the efile requirements for these sites. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
 
Jean Cowman 
719-314-8945 
jeancowman@peakinter.net 
 
 
 
 


